
Announcement of hold on library donaƟons 

 

Library Suspends DonaƟon of Books, DVDs, and CDs 

Westminster has always been fortunate to have terrific community support. That is manifested in many 
ways, not the least of which is the donaƟon of used books, DVDs, and CDs. The library takes these 
materials and either adds them to its collecƟon or offers them in book sales which raise funds to support 
a wide array of library programming.  

As a result of many generous donaƟons, we now have more books, DVDs, and CDs than we can 
effecƟvely manage. As such we are puƫng a temporary pause on further donaƟons.  

We are currently organizing our donated materials and will be holding a series of book sales on a 
monthly basis throughout the spring. These will lead up to our tradiƟonal signature event that takes 
place in conjuncture with the Town Wide Yard Sale in June.  

Once we have reduced our used book, DVD and CD inventory we will again be accepƟng donaƟons. In 
the meanƟme, please know that the library Trustees and Friends of Forbush greatly appreciate the 
community support we receive from the community. Thank you! 

Friends of Forbush 


